HALL COUNTY 9-1-1

Mailing Address: P.O. Drawer 1435
Gainesville, Georgia 30503
Telephone: (770) 531-6765 Fax: (770) 531-3948

October 26, 2007

NuVox Communications
Two North Main Street
Greenville, SC 29601

To Whom It May Concern:

The enclosed resolution passed by the Hall County Board of Commissioners on September
13, 2007 authorizes the collection of $1.50 for each telecommunication connection for
each subscriber whose billing address is in Hall County, Georgia. Please accept this letter
as an official request for you to begin collection of the 9-1-1 Fee on behalf of The Hall
County Commissioners in accordance with Georgia Code 46-5-133 with a begin date of as
soon as possible but no later than February 1, 2008.

Enclosed is a copy of the resolution as well as a copy‘ of House Bill 394 as passed by the
State of Georgia Legislature on April 30, 2007 and signed by Georgia’s Governor on May
23,2007.

Should your business be a provider of “PREPAID PHONES” and/or “CALLING CARD”
service only, or if your business also provides “PREPAID and/or CALLING CARD”
service, please contact Project Manager Carolyn Perra at 770-531-6765 or
cperra(@hallcounty.org.

If for any reason you do not consider this letter a valid request for the implementation of
the 9-1-1 Service Fee, please notify me as soon as possible so that additional information
can be furnished or needed changes can be made. If you have any questions or need more
information contact me at 770-531-6765 or by e-mail at mnix@hallcounty.org. I appreciate
your timely cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely. .

9-1-1 Director

Hall County 9-1-1

P.O. Box 1435
Gainesville, GA 30503
770-531-6764 Office
770-531-3948 Fax
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